
 
 

Visitors are invited to come along to Stibbington Centre’s 

    
 

  on Saturday 28 September  
from 10am to 4.30pm 

 

Step back in time to the early 1940s 
at our World War II themed Open Day 

       
       
 
 

o Claim your free rations and                                                                                                              
buy spam sandwiches and tea                                                                                                            
cakes at Lyons Corner House 

 

o Handle bygone artefacts 
 

o Try 1940s toys and games 
 

o Look at vintage vehicles 
 

o Take cover in an Anderson shelter 
 

o Have a go at wartime handicrafts 
 

o Visit our exhibition of memorabilia                                                                               conve 
 

o Try lessons in the evacuees’ classroom, with gas                                                                                                              
mask drill and a message from Princess Elizabeth 

 

o Listen to songs from the 1940s sung by school                                                                                       
children, and join in with community singing too! 

 

o Before the day, find out about our competitions,   
      see Stop Press News at www.cees.org.uk. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

ADMISSION CHARGE for your 
ID card / Coupon / Ration book: 

Adults £3, Children £2. 
 

Last admission 3.00pm. 
 

Free entry to anyone born before  
the end of World War II. 

 

Stibbington Centre is part of Cambridgeshire 
County Council’s Environmental Education Service.   
 

Our 2013 Home Front Festival is the finale of a 
“Memories from the Home Front” project, 
supported by the Heritage Lottery Fund.   
The project is being co-ordinated by  

Stibbington Centre’s Charitable Trust,  
registered charity number 1097019.   
 

For details visit www.cees.org.uk or tel 01780 
782386 or cees.stibbington@cambridgeshire.gov.uk.   
 
 
 

 

 

 

Stibbington Centre is located near Wansford at PE8 6LP, beside  

the southbound carriageway of the A1, 6 miles south of Stamford. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cees.org.uk/

